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From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Follow-up on RAM and FiT PD

Hi Meredith,

I will get back to you on the proposal to require RA by 2020 that Sandy discussed on our call 
for RAM.

I wanted to raise one additional issue about the FiT PD that I forgot to mention. As PG&E is 
structuring its comments, it should be aware of the record for the proceeding. For instance, if 
PG&E wants to suggest a definitive price cap, it should cite evidence in the record for doing 
so, and for so calculating such a cap. As such, I might suggest that it would be more productive 
to submit comments that propose to adjust the existing framework that’s provided for in the 
proposed decision already.

Let me know if you’d like to discuss further.

Thanks,

Adam
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